
  

    

 

    
 

 
  

     
   

  

     

    

   
   

 
  

 

  

  
   

 

  
 

 
 

  

    
   

  
 
 

 
 

 

    

 

Message Sent: 8/12/2015 

NY Medicaid EHR Incentive Program Updates - August 2015 

Have you seen the new updates on the NY Medicaid EHR Incentive 
Program website at www.emedny.org/meipass? 

Support Services 

• SEPTEMBER webinar dates on our Upcoming Event Calendar

• UPDATED Frequently Asked Questions

• Need guidance calculating your Medicaid encounters? Eligible Professionals
may contact hit@health.ny.gov to request a summary of Medicaid fee-for-service
and managed care claims under their NPI. Please include the provider's NPI and
a specific time period (e.g. "calendar year 2014").

MEIPASS 
Need to correct your attestation? A new Self-Retraction function is now available in 
MEIPASS that allows Eligible Professionals and Eligible Hospitals to retract their attestations 
and resubmit with changes. 

Please refer to the Self-Retraction User Guide for assistance. 

EHR Success Stories 
Has your EHR system made a positive impact on your practice or facility? Please let us 
know! Visit https://nyehrsuccess.questionpro.com to share your story with us, which could 
be featured on the EHR Incentive Program website. 

ATTENTION: 
Currently, MEIPASS is only accepting 2015 attestations for: 

https://www.emedny.org/meipass/
https://www.emedny.org/meipass/info/Events.aspx
https://www.emedny.org/meipass/FAQ/faq.aspx?new=true
mailto:hit@health.ny.gov
https://www.emedny.org/meipass/webinar/EPEH-SelfRetraction.pdf
https://nyehrsuccess.questionpro.com/
https://www.emedny.org/meipass/index.aspx
https://www.emedny.org/meipass/webinar/EPEH-SelfRetraction.pdf


     
    

 

   
    

  
 

  
   

  
  

 

 
 

 
   

  

         

 
    

     

 

• Adopt / Implement / Upgrade (AIU) 
• First year of Meaningful Use Stage 1 (MU1), which requires a continuous 90-day 

EHR reporting period 

Providers who attest for 2015 as their first year of Stage 1 must meet the existing 
requirements for the NY Medicaid EHR Incentive Program. Click here to review the Stage 1 
attestation worksheet for Eligible Professionals. 

Please be advised that the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) has not yet 
published a final rule to modify meaningful use for 2015 through 2017. Announcements will 
be posted on the EHR Incentive Program website and LISTSERV when providers may 
attest to the modified requirements. 

Contact Details 

877-646-5410 
meipasshelp@csc.com 

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail 
transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 

http://cms.gov/Regulations-and-Guidance/Legislation/EHRIncentivePrograms/Downloads/EP_Attestation_Stage1Worksheet_2014Edition.pdf
mailto:meipasshelp@csc.com



